
Bartlett, Helen 

From: Brundall Parish Council Clerk [brundallparishcouncil@hotmail.co.uk]
Sent: 28 February 2012 15:18
To: GNDP Info
Cc: Andrew Proctor
Subject: Community Infrastructure Levy: Egulation 16 Draft Charging Schedules for Broadland, Norwich 

and S. Norfolk
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At it's meeting dated 23rd February 2012, Brundall Parish Council asked me to forward the below stated 
comment regarding the Notice of consultation: 
  

"That the proportion proposed by the Joint Core Strategy of a 5% allocation for local infrastructure is an 
inadequate allocation of CIL money as it gives this village little incentive to encourage development”. 

 
 
 Best Wishes, 
Sharon Smyth. 
Parish Clerk. 
Tel. 07809 144342 
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